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York Regional Police have issued a media release indicating that the Homicide Unit is

investigating a suspicious death in the area of Dufferin Street and 15th Sideroad.

Officers will be canvassing for witnesses and looking for evidence in and around King

Campus. Search and Forensic teams will also be on site. As a result of the investigation, two

roads on campus are closed, preventing access to McCutcheon Island and the Sewage

Lagoon.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the York Regional Police Homicide Unit at 1-

866-876-5423, extension 7865, or email the Homicide Unit at homicide@yrp.ca. Anyone

wanting to provide information anonymously can call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS or

provide a tip online at www.1800222tips.com.
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